
 

 

 

 

 

August 4, 2022 

 

Re: KVR Repair 

On November 14th, 15th, 16th, 28th, and December 1st, 2021, the atmospheric river 

events destroyed much of the Tulameen River system and the KVR Trail.  

My concern is for the safety of the residents who live beside the KVR and the 

users of the KVR. The entire community of Coalmont flooded because of the KVR 

being washed away and remains in danger of having floods occur again.  

The residents along Collins Gulch Road that were once protected by the KVR are 

now dealing with major erosion issues.  

I have seen recreational ORV users taking risks to try and go around the KVR 

washouts, this endangers themselves and first responders.  

The KVR has been an important transportation route between Coalmont and 

Tulameen for tourism and it has also been used for an emergency route when the 

Coalmont Road was closed. 

The repair of the KVR between Coalmont and Tulameen is very much needed! 

Thank you, 

Chief Jody Woodford                                                                                                                                                                 

250-295-6688                                                                                                                                                 

tulfd@nethop.net 

132 – 1st Street, Tulameen, BC, V0X 1W0 
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Collins Gulch Road KVR Washout 

 

Coalmont, BC   November 15, 2021 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


